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This will be a non-uniform day for 
donations towards Comic Relief. 

We are not selling the red noses this year, 
however if you have bought one you can to 

wear it for school. 
 

 When somebody else other than usual is 
picking up your child/ten please inform Mrs 
Winrow in the office in writing on or before 
the day. Please email or send in a letter with 
the name of the person picking up and a 
password (just in case the member of staff 
at the door hasn't met them before)  
The staff at the door in the morning are 
often overwhelmed with messages and jobs, 
and this will make certain that all messages 
are delivered to the correct teacher. 

Many thanks for your support, as ever. 

 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
14th March – School visit from the Poet Andy Tooze 
17th March – Children in Need (Red Nose Day) 
19th March – Mothering Sunday Service in 
St Thomas’ Church. 11am 
21st March – School Photographer 
28th March – Stations of the Cross 

3 April – 14 April Easter Holidays 
20th April – Height & Weight for Reception & Y6 
pupils only 

1st May – Bank Holiday 
8th May – Bank Holiday 

9-13 May - Y6 SATs week 
24th May – School Eucharist Service 2pm. You are 
all invited to join the children. 

29 May – 2 June – Half Term 
19th July – School closes for Summer Holidays 

 

 
 

Coming soon to Haskayne School

 
We are excited to announce that we are 
introducing a new system called Scopay 
which will go live on 17th April. This system 
is for you to order and pay for school 
meals, nursery sessions, after school care 
school trip etc.  
You will shortly receive an email from them 
requesting you to register. Please ensure 
you all register before the 17th April.  If you 
are already registered with Scopay, as 
some high schools use this system, then 
you just need to add your child to your 
account.  
We will provide you with all the details in 
a separate letter. 
 

 

 
Thank you to Mr Collier for his kind 
donations of goodies for our Holland Store 

 

of school a day is the 
same as missing two 
weeks over the year. 

 

We have received a number of complaints from our 
neighbours about parents parking opposite their 
drives and double parking on the road. The 
residents are unable to reverse out of their 
driveway if a car is parked opposite their gateway 
and if you have double parked then buses and 
ambulances cannot get through. 
Please be courteous to our neighbours when 
parking your car.  Thank you. 


